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CITY OF CAYCE 

EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Council Chambers 

June 9, 2016 

 

 

Present:  Dave Capps, Kimberly Christ, Danny Creamer, Maxine Creamer, Frankie Newman, 

Cindy Pedersen, Amy Roper 

 

Absent, Excused:  Jason Munsell 

 

City Representatives Present: Kara Carmine, Mendy Corder, and James Denny 

 

Consultants:  Sheila Starkey 

 

 

Chairperson Danny Creamer called the meeting to order.   

 

The minutes of the May 12, 2016 meeting were reviewed and approved as written. 

 

Committee Membership 

 

The committee was impressed with the applicants for the vacant positions.  The committee 

selected 3 applicants from 4 applications to fill vacant seats on the committee.  The fourth 

person will be invited to the meetings and given first consideration for the next vacancy.   

 

The committee is pleased that Ms. Frankie Newman has agreed to serve another term on the 

committee.   

 

Cindy Pedersen volunteered to fulfill the duties as Secretary for the remainder of the year with 

the exception of the August meeting.  

 

The committee voted to meet July 14th to allow the new members to become more familiar 

with the committee and its activities prior to the CBF. 

 

Christmas in Cayce, December 2016 
 

The committee selected replacement light displays. 

Christmas in Cayce will now be called “Cayce Shines” 

The committee voted to table the appointment of a subcommittee for Carols on the Riverwalk.  

 

Subcommittee Report on 2017 Family Event 

 

Dave, Kim and Amy presented a series of ideas for a family event for Cayce.  With such 

potential shown in the presentations, the committee decided to table this discussion until it can 

receive feedback from the City Manager(s) 
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Congaree Bluegrass Festival, Saturday, October 1, and Sunday, October 2, 2016 

 

City staff reported that advance sale $10.00 tickets will be available for purchase on-line. The 

website must clearly show that no admission fee shall be charged to any children ages 12 and 

under accompanied by an adult and all residents of the City of Cayce. 

 

 

Sheila Starkey reported on the activities completed and in progress by John Banks and her. 

 

 Ms. Starkey is working on social media and web page. 

 Ms. Carmine continues her work with vendors, social media, etc.   

 Committee members were encouraged to seek volunteers from various community and 

service clubs. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Cindy Pedersen  

 


